
MESSAGE FROM YOUR CLUB CAPTAINS – WENDY AND MARIA 

We’re almost through winter, days are getting longer and the 2024 golf season is just 

around the corner! 

A few dates for you to mark on your calendars so you can take advantage of the 

opportunities to participate in this year’s activities: 

FUN TOURNAMENT – A Handicap is not required 

 Tuesday, June 4  Ice Breaker.…Signup starts May 7….Cut off is May 21 

 CLUB TOURNAMENTS – A Handicap is required for these tournaments 

 Sunday, June 2  Classic Tournament 

 Sunday, July 7 Better Ball Tournament 

           Sunday, Sept 22 Fall Mixer (hosted by the men’s club) 

Saturday/Sunday, 

August 24 & 25 Club Championship 

Our spring meeting will be held Tuesday, April 16th at 7:00 pm, at Woodvale Hall, Mill 
Woods Golf Course. This will be a good opportunity to find out what is planned for the 
upcoming golf season as well as to meet your executive and fellow golfers. We urge all 
to attend. 
 
On Tuesday, April 23rd at 7:00 pm, we are also offering an orientation for any New 
Members or existing members, if they wish to attend. This session introduces new 
members to the finer details of the league – our tournaments, ringer board, tee times sign 
up and so much more. 
 
We have several opportunities for participating in city-wide interclub activities, including 

the PODERSKY CUP (alternate shot) and MARSHALL CUP (match play). There is also 

an opportunity to play in a MATCH PLAY competition. Look for sign-up sheets at the 

spring meeting and also on the bulletin board in the ladies’ club section, upstairs at the 

back of the restaurant. This is a great way to meet other club members, but also to play 

other courses in the area – and we have loads of fun too!! 

We encourage all members to participate in the RINGER BOARD which you will find out 

about at the Spring meeting and at the New Members Orientation session. Check out our 

website to get your copy of the Ringer Board (will be posted in early April) – it’s a great 

tool to help you track your scores, with prizes at the year end banquet! 

Please also consider participating in our weekend tournaments – some people think they 

may not be good enough golfers to enter – but just in case you didn’t know, in these 

tournaments, you are placed together to golf with other members who have the same skill 

level! You also have an opportunity to meet lots of great new people. 



Looking forward to seeing you on April 16th at our Spring Meeting and/or April 23rd at 

the New Members Orientation, both at 7 pm at the golf course banquet rooms. Please - 

if you have any questions, you can have a look at our website (mwlgc.ca), or feel free to 

ask anyone from our executive for some assistance or information. 

Be well! Looking froward to meeting old and new friends.  

Wendy Sheehan, Club Captain, MWLGC 

Maria Medeiros, Club Captain, MWLGC 

 

 

Sometimes being with your friends and golfing is all the therapy 

you need. 

 
 

 


